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Notes 

Overall system slow zones in April 2017 were 7.9% for the month, a slight decrease from the previous month. Slow zones were added 

between the Paulina and Southport stations to allow crews to begin third rail replacement work. Slow zones were also added near the 

Harrison Red Line station due to track conditions. Completion of track renewal work resulted in the removal of slow zones on the Green Line 

near the Ashland/Lake station, as well as from the Purple Express Line and Red Line tracks between the Sheridan and Addison stations. 




